COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

30th March, 1938.

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of
your letter of the 28th instant respecting the
steamer "THODE FAGELUND", the contents of which
have been carefully noted, and I may say that
the Society's éurveyora at Oslo are being advised
accordingly.

Thanking you for your attention,

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Wilh. Wilhelmsen Esy.,
Toldbodgaden 20,
O3%L0C,
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